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Subject: Communication from the Alderwoman of the 15th District requesting to discuss the placing
of traffic calming measures on Erie Street between Melvin Avenue and Three Mile Road. (Res. 0368-
17)

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 07-17-17: Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-18-17: Defer

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 10-16-17: Recommends that designated bicycle
lanes and associated signage for northbound and southbound directions be installed on Erie Street,
from Melvin Avenue to Three Mile Road.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this pavement marking will result in an installation cost of
$1,500.00 and an annual maintenance cost of $300.00.

File #: 633-17, Version: A

City of Racine Printed on 4/22/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

